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Bee:
Subject: Status Update of PG&E's May 25, 2012 ALJ-274 Self-Report Notification
«...»

General Hagan,

PG&E is providing a status update to its ALJ-274 Self-Identified Non-Compliance 
Notification, dated May 25, 2012, regarding a missed annual leak survey on 
Distribution Feeder Main 401-01 in Mill Valley, Marin County. The letter provides a 
status of PG&E’s progress on its ongoing corrective action items and establishes new 
completion dates for these items.

Feel free to contact me for any questions.

Regards,
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